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16th June 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

Moors Valley 19th July 2017 
 
Students may wear appropriate mufti and should bring a waterproof jacket, a picnic/packed lunch 
and sensible footwear. Pupils who receive Free School Meals will have lunch provided. They should 
arrive at school at 8.35am and go to tutor as normal, we aim to be back by 2.50pm so pupils are 
able to catch buses and taxis home, this is dependent on traffic.  
 
Pupils are allowed to bring mobile phones as they will be given the ‘on call’ trip number to use in 
case of an emergency. 
 
A small amount of spending money for refreshments/souvenirs may be useful. 
 
If you’re interested in your child participating in this school educational outing, the fee needs to be 
paid on Parent Pay. 
 
The school budget cannot fund the whole cost of the activity and we are therefore inviting parents 
to make a payment of £15.00 per child to cover the cost of the coach and parking.Students in 
receipt of Free School Meals may make a payment of £7.50.  
 
By using ParentPay to pay for this trip you automatically give consent for your child to attend, 
therefore we have not included a reply or consent slip with this letter. The payment deadline is 
10th July 2017, after this date you will not be able to pay for the trip and your child will not be 
able to attend. If a significant number of parents are unwilling or unable to pay, the activity will be 
cancelled to prevent the school incurring financial loss. However, the school would not wish to 
exclude any child from taking part on the grounds of financial hardship. If you cannot afford to 
make payment this time, please write to The School Business Manager, Mrs Busby, in confidence 
with a brief explanation of your circumstances. 
 
We have provided spaces for all as there will be no alternative school provision on his date. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs Roberts  
Assistant Head Teacher 
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